
My strong support for the National Popular Vote bill 
 
I am deeply in favor of electing the President by National Popular Vote. The electoral college is an 
archaic system and I'm sick of the concerns of a few "swing" states getting so much attention from 
presidential candidates.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Mandy Allen 
5855 NE 33rd Ave 
Portland, OR 97211 
 
503-281-7820 
 


